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    May Classes 
Safe Sitter ®  
Instructor: Michelle Cordova    

Date and Time: Saturday, May 6 from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm 

Location: In the BOCES Media Center Cost: $60 

Is your teen starting to stay home alone or beginning to babysit? Then it’s time 
for a Safe-Sitter® class. This class will empower teens with wisdom in how to 
deal with situations while on their own. Taught by a skilled nurse, this small 
class will learn sensible decision making skills, safety skills and much more. 
This class is for 11-14 year olds. Please call (307)877-6958 to sign up today. 

 
DISCOVER THE WORLD OF CHALK COUTURE   
Instructor: Diane Hysell – Chalk Couture Designer 

Date and Time: 2 class options Tuesday, May 16 at 7:00 pm OR  May 23 at 7:00 pm 

Location: In the BOCES Media Center Cost: $34 

Hosted by: Raindrops On Roses Personalized Gifts (diane.chalkcouture.com) 

Are you looking for a new diverse way to decorate your home, a unique and personalized gift to 
give that special someone, or decorations for a specific event or holiday 
celebration? Would you like to change it for special occasions or just 
because you want to replace it with something fresh and new? You will 
learn how to design with Chalkology Paste and we will discuss basic 
techniques used on several types of media. This paste can be removed 
with water for a different design or it can be sealed for a permanent 
project. The choice is yours. ANYONE CAN CHALK! Samples are 
available to view at the BOCES Office. Everything will be furnished 
but a hair dryer (please bring one if possible).                                      
Go to diane.chalkcouture.com to check out different supplies. 

Closing date for class enrollment:  May 11 for May 16 Class 

Closing date for class enrollment:  May 18 for May 23 Class 

Class maximum: 8 Participants 

 

Organizational Class 
Instructor: Ginny Rogers    

Date and Time: Wednesday, May 31 at 6:00 pm  

Location: In the BOCES Media Center Cost: $10 

 By considering the effects of inaction, you'll realize that that the 
potential positive outcomes can far outweigh perceived risks. 
First, you have to be willing to experiment and live intentionally 
rather than out of habit. To live intentionally you are able to become aware of the things that are 
most important. Listen to the possibilities in this Professional Organizing class in how you can 
improve your life through finally choosing what stays and what goes. Learn why you can't keep 
your house tidy. Listen to ways in which your decision making to discard or keep objects has a bit 
to do with your personality and mostly to do with inaction. In this class, you’ll be taught to        
visualize your space within your home walls and finish with discarding. I have seven years of   
experience in professional organizing my family, friends, and for hire. My most recent five-month 
class at the Kemmerer Senior Center was well attended and valued by its attendees. Refreshments 
and homemade snacks will be provide.d I have a Bachelor’s degree in Communications Arts with 
an emphasis in Public Relations. For more information, contact Ginny Rogers at 308-207-5761. 

Director: Bridget Stewart,  
Assistant Director: Jennifer Parker,  
Program Assistant: Julie Robinson 

20 Adaville Dr. Diamondville  
(307) 877-6958 

KemmererOutreach.com 
How to Register 

Come in and fill out a  
registration form.  

or 
Go online to 

www.westernwyoming.edu 
or 

Call the outreach  
office at  

877-6958.  
Monday - Friday  

from 8 am to 5 pm. 
Tech Lab Hours 

The Tech Lab at the High 
School is available for 

Kemmerer High School 
Students and WWCC 

Students Monday 
through Thursday from 

3:30 pm to 7:00 pm. 
The Computer Lab at the 
BOCES is available for 
WWCC Students and is 
open from 8:00 am to 

5:00 pm Monday through 
Friday. 

We offer free    
proctoring for    

exams. Monday 
through Friday  

8:00 am to 5:00 pm. 
Call the outreach  

office at  
877-6958.  

 
 

The BOCES  
office will be  

closed  
Monday,  

May 29, for  
Memorial Day! 

 

Expand Your Horizons 

OYSTER RIDGE OUTLOOK 
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(Building a foundation through community education & skill sets) 
ED2GO non-credit classes. 
Update your skills, discover a new talent, or chart a new career path at your own pace 
and at your convenience! 
Our instructor-facilitated online courses are informative, fun, convenient and highly 
interactive. All courses run for six weeks (with a two-week grace period at the end). 
Courses are project oriented and include lessons, quizzes, hands-on assignments, 
discussion areas, supplementary links and more. 
How to Get Started: 
1. Visit our Online Instruction Center at: www.ed2go.com/kemmoutreach 
2. Click the Orientation link and follow the instructions to enroll and pay for your 
course. You will also be provided an opportunity to choose the name and password 
you will use to access your online course. This step is critical! You cannot access 
your course until you complete orientation.  
3. When your course starts, return to our Online Instruction Center and click the 
Classroom link. To begin your studies, simply log in with the name and password 
you provided during orientation. 

There are Ed2Go classes that are approved for                     
Professional Teaching Standards Board (PTSB) 

To substitute teach in Wyoming, you must apply for a Substitute Teacher Permit. This permit is 
valid for five years and is eligible for renewal. In order to reinstate a lapsed permit, you must acquire 
five (5) semester hours of transcript credit or other professional development credit as approved by 
PTSB. Students can take any education related course. Each Ed2Go course listed is worth 1.5 units, 
7 units of Ed2Go will equal .5 credits towards the 5 credits needed.  

Call 307-877-6958 if you have questions. 

For information on reinstatement of a lapsed permit call PTSB at 307-777-7291. 

WWCC Graduation is 

May 19, 2017. 

Congratulation 

Graduates!!! 

JUST A REMINDER.. .  

 We have Fall 2017 class    
schedules, come pick up 
yours today! 

 Registration is currently 
underway for the Summer 
2017 and Fall 2017 semes-
ters.   

 Financial Aid opens     
October 1. To apply for 
financial aid go to faf-
sa.ed.gov and apply.  It is 
free to fill out the FAFSA, 
never pay to receive  fi-
nancial aid.   

 If you have any questions 
please give us a call at  

877-6958. 

WWCC:  
To apply to Western Wyoming 
Community College just log on 
to www.westernwyoming.edu 
Then click on apply now, it just 
takes a few minutes to apply.  
It’s not too late to register for 
Summer 2017 classes. Come 
in and visit with our advisor 
Jennifer, to discuss your future 
educational goals. To ensure 
class availability come in now. 
Please make an appointment 
ahead of time to discuss and 
register for your classes.  It is 
never too late to get started on 
a new career or just take a few 
classes for fun. 

CONTINUED... 

May BOCES Blocks 

High School Equivalency 
(HiSET)/ Adult Basic            

Education (ABE) 
 

Prepare for your high school  
equivalency exam 

 Class  hours are:  
Tuesdays and Thursdays:  

1:00 pm to 3:45 pm  
And 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm 

By appointment   
Last day of class, May 16!!! 

English  
Conversation  
Classes (ELA) 

Enhance your English skills. 
 Class  hours are:  

Tuesdays and Thursdays:  
1:00 pm to 3:45 pm  

And 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm 
By appointment   

Last day of class, May 16!!! 

Oyster Ridge Music Festival Golf Tournament 
Saturday, June 10, 2017 Kemmerer, Wyoming 

8 am Registration 

9 am Shotgun 

4 Person Scramble 

Entry Fee $40 (Fee and Cart not included in entry fee) 

Registration Deadline Friday, June 9, 2017  

 (Register at Fossil Island Golf Course at (307) 877-6954) 


